Lake of the Woods Democratic Club Newsletter

June 2022

by Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman

LOW Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



Only a Few Days Left to sign up for the Picnic!

There is only a few days left to sign up for the Democratic Club Picnic! The Picnic will be held on Saturday, June 11th at 5PM in the LOW Community Center. The deadline to sign up is June 3rd to give the Special Events Chairs time to order food. Keep in mind that you need to pay the \$15 in advance either on our website or by mailing a check to our P.O. Box. We are not equipped to handle large amounts of money, make change, etc. at the event. I hope to see you there!

No Club Meeting in July!

Many Club Members have vacation plans in July. So after the Picnic, we will not meet again until our Fundraiser in August.

Do you want to help with Voter Registration?

Get certified online at:
www.elections.virginia.gov/
registration. You can watch a video
in a few minutes that tells you how
to help with a voter registration
drive. The Orange County
Democratic Committee will have a
booth at the County Fair where you
can be involved with this activity
June 22 - 25th. Pick a day to work
and let Jen Heinz know when you
are available to work a shift at the
Fair. You can contact Jen at:
JenHeinz6103@gmail.com or call
her at 703-508-1104

Mark Your Calendars for Saturday, August 13th!

The Piedmont Region of the 7th
Congressional District of Virginia
which includes the following
counties: Orange, Greene,
Madison, Culpeper and
Spotsylvania will be holding a
Fundraiser benefiting the campaign
of Abigail Spanberger. This event
will be held in the Lake of the Woods
Community Center. The LOW
Democratic Club will be hosting the
event which will feature speakers,
music and refreshments.
Invitations will go out in July. Let's
get Abigail re-elected!

LOW Democrats at The Independence Day Parade

Wanted: Volunteers to walk in the Independence Day Parade and carry the LOW Democratic Club banner, Vote for Spanberger signs or handout small American flags. If you are willing to help with this please contact Elaine Freeland at: Elaine.Freeland@Verizon.net



Democratic Club Book Club update

The next Book Club meeting will be Thursday, July 14th at 7 PM. We are reading The Change Code by Monica Bourgeau. This book is a practical guide to making a difference in a polarized world. Please let Sheila know if you are interested in hosting a meeting or would like to join us. You can contact Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at:

SheilaClark769@gmail.com or call her at 540-972-0305.

Something to Laugh About!

- 1. How many Republicans does it take to change a light bulb?

 None. They are afraid of change even if it makes the world a brighter place.
- 2. Republicans are the true snowflakes they are white, they are cold and if you put enough of them together, they will shut the schools down!
- 3. A Russian spy, a Klansman and a Televangelist walk into a bar. The bartender says: "Sorry. The Republican Convention is next door."
- 4. I have been thinking that I would make a proposition to my Republican friends ... that if they will stop telling lies about the Democrats, we will stop telling the truth about them.
- Adlai Stevenson